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Inspectorate         Date: 08 September 2020 

 

Tel:  +27 (0) 65 683 9783 Enquiries:  Mr. Deon Poovan 

Email: deon.poovan@sahpra.org.za   

 
 

ATTENTION ALL STAKEHOLDERS 

RE: POST IMPORTATION TESTING EXEMPTION APPLICATION 

This letter serves to inform all stakeholders that the post importation exemption approvals accredited since March 

2020 and due to the Covid-19 pandemic, are hereby extended to 31 January 2021 without further need of an 

application thereof. 

The Authority is in the process of reviewing the current Post Importation Testing Exemption Guideline. The anticipated 

completion date is 31 December 2020. Following implementation of the updated guideline, new applications will be 

evaluated in accordance with the new requirements outlined in this guideline from 1st of January 2021 onwards.  

 

Should you require more information please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Deon Poovan on +27 (0) 65 683 9783. 

Yours faithfully 

 

SENIOR MANAGER INSPECTORATE AND REGULATORY COMPLIANCE 

DATE:  
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